

IN THE LOOP!

Highlights of activities at our O.C. campus - Spring Term 2022

Spring Term 2022 was full of birthday celebrations, including teacher Shane and OC staff member and student, Radames, who will be leaving LSI to continue his studies in higher education. Radames talked about his three years at LSI:

"Working here has been one of the best moments in my life! I'm happy to say that LSI not only gave me a job but also a family. Every single person I met here was special, and these past few weeks have been really bittersweet! Thank you so much guys, you are all the best!!"

We all wish him a very happy birthday and best of luck for everything ahead.



Bowling with teachers Brian and Hasan



On Wednesday, June 1st, an excited group of OC students joined teacher Brian and Hasan for a bowling activity. They started out with some yummy food for lunch and once they were energized, they were ready to go bowling. Everyone enjoyed spending time together and practicing English.



What do you say in this situation?

What a happy coincidence that two of our evening teachers dressed up alike. Teachers Hasan and Juan doing their pandemic-friendly "handshake".

"Coworkers who match together, stay together"

- "What a coincidence!"
- "Same pinch"
- "They both got the memo"

